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The Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of Millburn School District 24, Lake County, 
Illinois, held at Millburn West School, was called to order at 7:01 p.m. by Vice President Lisa 
Scanio.  Roll call was taken with the following Board Members in attendance:  Diane Campbell, 
Jane Gattone, Scott Miller, Joseph Pineau, Lisa Scanio and Chris Stream.  Robert Reding was 
absent. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT – Several people addressed the Board regarding the proposal to change 
the names of the schools.   
 Carla Blanchard said she has not heard one good comment from people regarding the 
proposed name change, and she believes it will do more harm than good. 
 Valerie Powley said she also has heard negative feedback regarding the proposal.  She 
said that residents were previously told that a name change would be too costly; many parents 
bought Central School spirit wear in the spring; and that spending money on something that 
does not impact the education of the students might seem reckless to taxpayers who may soon 
be asked to vote on a referendum.  
 Bridget Sieracke also encouraged the Board to vote against changing the school names 
because it is not a priority, and it will not build the support and trust needed to pass a 
referendum.  
 
ADDITION OF NON-ACTION ITEMS – There was none.  
 
RECOGNITION – Supt. Jason Lind recognized Media Specialist Randee Hudson for 
successfully applying for grants to obtain materials for the LRCs.  Millburn West was selected to 
receive a set of Rebecca Caudill award nominees for 2012-13, and Millburn Central will receive 
Blue Stem award nominees.  The grants are sponsored by the Illinois Library Media Association. 
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